
 

 

 
 

30th April 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Re: Homework Policy Review 
 

An invaluable part of our children’s education while at Priory Junior School involves working in 
partnership with parents, reinforcing learning through homework activities. You will know that 
there are a wide variety of home-learning activities your child is expected to complete; these range 
from reading, spelling and tables learning, to our Seesaw and mathletics activities.  
 
We are currently in the process of reviewing our homework policy. As part of this review, we would 
welcome your feedback on how you find our current approach to homework. Please can you 
complete our survey on this by clicking here. This will help us to gather your views as part of our 
review of the policy – identifying what’s working well, and how we can make the experience better 
for families too. 
 
We look forward to sharing the revised policy with you in the near future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEGwcfAjgCvtLvvXLGl6F9AlUN0dDQkxCNjJMRDlSRlJMQUEwV002VFoyTi4u

